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INDEPENDENT STUDY

The Lake Forest Board of Education recognizes that in special situations, independent
study may be the most appropriate educational experience for a student. Independent
study may be provided by a qualified teacher, or via an online program. Students must
request approval of independent study from the Building Administrator or designee. The
request must be approved by the Chief Academic Officer.
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